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17th May 2024

Year 6 SATs

| have had the honour of watching our Year 6'’s take their SATs this week. The way
our young people tackled the tests with determination and resilience was amazing.
What has been even better to watch, is the way this group of children have grown as
they have moved through the school. There are some incredible friendships, and
those relationships, alongside the traits they have shown this week, will serve them
all incredibly well as they progress through life.

| am so proud of them.

Mrs Lee

Pizza Monday

There is a menu change for Monday 20th May.
__ Pepperoni Pizza

Cheese and Tomato Pizza

Served with chips and seasonal vegetables

lce Cream and Fruit

Sandwiches and Jacket Potatoes will be available as usual.

Sports Day
A reminder that weather permitting, our EYFS/KS1 and KS2 Sports Day will take
place on Wednesday 12th June. The reserve date is Friday 14th June.



Cake Sale

On Wednesday 22nd May the Trust Parliament have organised a cake sale to raise
money for the chosen charities, Birmingham Childrens Hospital and Papyrus. We
would like to ask if you could kindly make a donation (as below) rather than send

any money into school in exchange for a cake.

We need your help please! If you could send some cakes in to school on
Wednesday morning, we would really appreciate it.

Student Parliament

Cake Sale

Wednesday 22" May

Donations welcome
Please see your
Student Parliament Representatives:
Darcey and Elizabeth
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Doing more for sick kic

Just Giving Links to our two chosen charities
Log in, Donate & Share

Papyrus - https://www.justgiving.com/page/trusted-schools-17141421882967
utm_ medium=fundraising&utm content=page%?2Ftrusted-schools-
1714142188296&utm source=copyLink&utm campaign=pfp-share

Birmingham Childrens Hospital - https://www.justgiving.com/page/trusted-schools-
1714134410377?2utm medium=fundraising&utm content=page%2Ftrusted-schools
-1714134410377&utm_source=copyLink&utm campaign=pfp-share




Rowan and Willow Class News

Rowan and Willow class have been learning all about endangered animals this week
as today it is Endangered Species Day. We have been recreating the animals,
learning facts about them and where they live. We also thought about different ways
that we can help protect endangered species all around our world.

Random Acts of Kindness

Kindness is so important to our school and the School Council have been talking
about how they can promote it and say thank you. The School Council had an idea
and asked for a kindness grant to support this, and they were successfull They have
decided that they would like to give out some random acts of kindness gifts. After lots
of discussion, the unanimous decision for the first person to receive the random act
of kindness gift was Mrs Lee. The reason the children gave the first gift to Mrs Lee
was because "Mrs Lee makes our school a happy place!" Watch this space for the
next recipient!




